
 

 

 

From: charles < >  
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 5:16 PM 
To: Jackin Ho Yeung YIP/PLAND < > 
Subject: RE: Application No. A/SK-HC/366 - Proposed Temporary Office with Ancillary Car Park for a Period of Three 
Years at Lot 505 in D.D. 210 and Adjoining Government Land, Luk Mei Tsuen Road, Ho Chung, Sai Kung 
 
Dear Mr. Yip, 
 
Refer to the size limit of the document, GPRR had to send separately. 
 
Best regards, 
Charles Wong 

 


